
Extraordinary Meeting December 1st 2014

minute: Agreed at the Monday, December 1 
meeting of The Littleham Howlers by those 
present (Dogfather, Scottie, Cowpat, 
Scrunchie, The Professor, The Duke, Eric 
the Red) that a Subs Bench be formed from 
the new year to cover existing Howlers 
unable to attend events/bookings. This 
would initially comprise Roger, James and 
Richard and would start from the first  
Monday meeting in January, 2015 when they 
will join practice nights.


